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Dear Druhny and Druhowie,  

 

We want to acknowledge your continuing efforts to provide creative and safe scouting activities during 
the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  Polish Scouting Association in Canada continues to maintain a 
focus on ensuring the safety of our participants and leaders and reducing the risk of disease 
transmission by modifying activities as necessary. 

In light of the most recent public health trends and reduced rates of virus transmission in our 
communities, all internal restrictions for all scouting activities are lifted effective immediately.  
All municipal and provincial public health restrictions must continue to be followed. This 
includes all meetings, training sessions, events, day camps and overnight camps for the purposes of 
Scouting.  

All in-person scouting activities (indoor and outdoor) will continue to be conducted following 
the restrictions of the province and municipality in which the activity/gathering is taking place.  That 
means we continue to adhere to any requirements with regard to the following areas: 

1. Screening 
2. Personal Protective Equipment, especially the wearing of masks 
3. Physical Distancing 
4. Cleaning & Hygiene 
5. Emergency Response & Risk Management 
6. Food Provisions 
7. Overnight Camping 

We are excited and look forward to a return to more usual programming.  Thank you for your 

continued commitment and dedication to provide a safe program with activities that will enable our 

participants to stay active and engaged during this on-going pandemic.  

 

Czuwaj!   
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